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Date:   01 December 2021 

 

 Title:   Report Item 15 -– Correspondence 

 

 By:   K Larkin (Parish Clerk) 

 

 Purpose:  To report on correspondence received since the  

    informal meeting on 04 November 2021 

 

 Recommendations: To note the report 

 

 

Note: more items may be added to this schedule prior to the council meeting on 01 

December 2021; a copy of the final version can be obtained by emailing the Clerk: 

clerk@edfparishcouncil.org.uk 

 

The following items of correspondence have been received since the informal November 

meeting: 

 

 Cricket Club grant – the Chairman of the Club has sent a message of thanks to the 

council for their grant ‘which will be well used and much appreciated’.  

 Bowls Club grant – the Treasurer of the Club has sent a message of thanks to the 

council for their grant 

 Churchyard grant – the PCC Treasurer has sent a message of thanks to the council 

for their annual grant.  

 Empty house on Deanside - a resident has reported that the hedge on the rear 

boundary overhangs Hillside reducing the road width and sightlines and is getting 

gradually worse. The council is requested to step in and have the hedge trimmed. It 

is thought the property has been empty for some years.  
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